
 
 

 
  

 

UPDATE NO. 3 

In Assembly Updates No. 1 and 2 we provided information 
regarding the venue, key events and purpose of the Assembly. 
Assembly is also an opportunity for the whole UCCSA family to 
bear public witness to the love of God.  

At this year’s Assembly we wish to make visible the love and 
compassion of God through the creation of a food bank. We 
encourage you to bring to the Assembly a donation of at least 1-2  
non-perishable items such as tinned fish, canned peas, rice, flour, 
and other food. The food brought to and collected at the 
Assembly will be distributed to families in the 
Mmabatho/Mahikeng community and surrounding areas who are 
in need.  

Our prayerful commitment to share the Assembly food bank will 
show that we take seriously the words of Jesus in Matthew 25: 35. 
Wherever we meet the need of those who are hungry and thirsty, 
we serve them as if we were serving Jesus himself.  

In this way we also stand in solidarity with those  in need and give 
meaning to our commitment to participate in suffering and 
struggle.  
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Thank you for your food donation-  
small or large.  

 


